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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Hugh L. Thompson, Acting Director

Planning and Program Analysis Staff
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362
New Applications Survey
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station
Units 1, 2 and 3

In response to your letter dated December 5,1980, Southern
California Edison Company has no plans to submit construction permit appli-
cations, operating license applications, or any other applications or
requests for review between now and December 31, 1983.

San Onofre Units 2 and 3 are presently under construction. Our
current estimate of the construction completion dates are:

Unit 2: Second Quarter, 1981
Unit 3: Third Quarter, 1982

If you have any questions or desire additional information
concerning the above, please contact me.
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Very truly yours,
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